
CITY OF OWOSSO 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
  

 Because City Hall offices received no timely requests for the 
Zoning Board of Appeals for April 19, 2011, the meeting is canceled.   
 
 If a request is received for May, the regular meeting will be on 
May 17, 2011. 
 
    Adam Zettel, Assistant City Manager 


